
Perkins V 

As part of the Perkins V reauthorization each state has to do a plan to meet this law. 

As a result of this we have to conduct a Program Data Review and a Local Needs Assessment. 

This will then be used to do a comprehensive needs assessment which includes:business 

leaders, community colleges, and area school districts. 

 

 

PDR and LNA open January 1st and are due by February 15th. 

 

Some changes: 

1. Over the next 3 years if we don’t have classes offered in all 3 groups Introductory, 

Regular, and Advanced we could lose funding. 

2. Use the needs from the LNA to write the grant- address the needs  

3. Use the needs from LNA to add classes and make curriculum decisions. 

 

 

 

We will be looking at workforce data to help make decisions on how to improve classes, and 

add classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


